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The Save a Life Initiative has just released its newest course: CPR, AED, and First Aid. This manual is based on the 2020 CPR, AED, and First Aid guidelines published
by the International Liaison Committee on Resuscitation and is designed to train people everywhere to respond to everyday emergencies. The course covers First Aid
basics, including first aid kits, tooth injuries, bee stings, insect bites, nose bleeds, and other common problems. Advanced topics include heart attack, stroke,
asthma emergencies, head injuries, burns, and more. Each topic is broken down into critical decisions to make and steps to take. This book will give you the confidence
you need in situations that range from minor to crisis. The book also covers how to provide adult, child, and infant CPR, as well as the use of Automated External
Defibrillators (AEDs). This course is written by Dr. Karl F. Disque, a board-certified anesthesiologist, and a registered pharmacist. Dr. Disque has certified
thousands of healthcare professionals with his courses in Advanced Cardiac Life Support (ACLS), Pediatric Advanced Life Support (PALS), and Basic Life Support (BLS),
and now he brings that same expertise to his first course designed for people in the community. This is one of the most effective and user-friendly training manuals on
the market because it was created by a team dedicated to life support education with the goal of training people to help save lives. This manual is the primary
training material for CPR, AED, and First Aid certification courses provided by Save A Life by NHCPS (www.savealife.com). While it is originally created for use during
certification courses, the handbook is excellent reference material for both anyone to keep their everyday emergency response skills sharp. Available in paper or
Kindle editions, this manual can help you study CPR, AED, and First Aid anywhere. Learn how to save a life today with the CPR, AED & First Aid Certification Card and
Course by Save A Life by NHCPS.Download our eBooks FREE at https://nhcps.com/free-ebooks-downloadIn this book, the student will learn: -Duties of an Electrocardiograph
technician -General anatomy of the heart -Internal heart structure -Coronary Circulation -Heart physiology -Basic electrophysiology -Conduction system of the heart
-Fundamentals of electrocardiogram -The electrocardiographic grid waves -Definition of waves, segments, intervals and junctions -The normal electrocardiograph waves
and complexes -The normal EKG segments, intervals and Junctions -Analyzing the EKG strip -EKG interpretation and Pathology Recordings with diagrams -Artifacts of EKG
Recording with diagrams - 400+ Practice Questions for the national certification Exam for EKG TechniciansThe author, a well-known and respected specialist in the
field, provides the reader with authoritative coverage of what the EMT needs to know, perfectly balanced between the question bank and the more comprehensive
traditional text. The presentation is clear and concise, making the text an excellent addition to the EMT student's resources, as well as a perfect tool to use in
reviewing for refresher courses.Basic Life Support HandbookThe Save a Life Initiative has just released its newest course: Pediatric Advanced Life Support (PALS). This
manual is based on the 2015-2020 Pediatric Advanced Life Support guidelines published by the American Heart Association. The Pediatric Advanced Life Support (PALS)
Provider Handbook is a comprehensive resource intended for health care professionals currently enrolled in a Pediatric Advanced Life Support Certification or
Recertification Course. It serves as the primary training material for PALS Certification and Recertification courses. Although it is primarily intended for use during
certification courses, the handbook was also created to serve as daily reference material for health care professionals. Information covered in the handbook includes
EKG and electrical therapy review, pediatric respiratory failure and more. Specific PALS Algorithms and more are also included within the handbook. All material
included in this handbook is delivered in a manner meant to enhance learning in the most comprehensive and convenient way possible.Master your course with the practice
and hands-on-activities that will help you get ready for the medical office. In this new edition of Study Guide for Jones & Bartlett Learning's Comprehensive Medical
Assisting, the exercises and activities align with the most current Medical Assisting Education Review Board (MAERB) of the American Association of Medical Assistants
(AAMA) curriculum standards. The Study Guide is divided into sections that coincide with the textbook and includes exercises that reinforce the knowledge and skills
required of all Medical Assistants.Designed to be used by students together with the sixth edition of Textbook of basic nursing.This is the first comprehensive study
guide covering all aspects of pediatric critical care medicine. It fills a void that exists in learning resources currently available to pediatric critical care
practitioners. The major textbooks are excellent references, but do not allow concise reading on specific topics and are not intended to act as both text and study
guide. There are also several handbooks available, but these are usually written for general pediatric residents and lack the advanced physiology and pathophysiology
required for the higher level pediatric critical care practitionerOver 21 million copies sold worldwideDocuments the troubling influence of a small group of scientists
who the author contends misrepresent scientific facts to advance key political and economic agendas, revealing the interests behind their detractions on findings about
acid rain, DDT, and other hazards.Fully revised to meet the 2015 CPR/ECC Guidelines and to prepare students and professionals for PALS certification and
recertification, Pediatric Advanced Life Support Study Guide, Fourth Edition, provides a clear and complete approach to managing pediatric emergencies. Designed for
use by the spectrum of healthcare professionals, the Fourth Edition provides users with the critical information needed to approach real-life pediatric emergencies.
The Fourth Edition includes: End-of-chapter quizzes with answers and objectives, as well as a comprehensive posttest to gauge material comprehension Case studies at
the end of appropriate chapters for practice with real-world material application Clear procedural explanations written in descriptive yet accessible language A
refined Table of Contents including standalone chapters on cardiac dysrhythmias, for focused learning and study PALS Pearl boxes for text-to-everyday clinical
application In-text references for deeper research if desiredProduct 15-3105The first full-color ACLS (Advanced Cardiac Life Support) study guide in print follows the
American Heart Association's topic format to help readers prepare for the ACLS Certification Examination. Well-organized, with current AHA guidelines, the guide covers
learner objectives, algorithms, multiple quizzes, pretests, and post-tests to thoroughly cover required material. 62 illus., 45 in color.ACLS Certification Exam Q&A
With Explanations will certainly help you pass any Advanced Cardiac Life Support Certification Course. As you look through the book, you will quickly see that this
book's format is different from all other review and test preparation books.This book is specifically geared toward healthcare students and new healthcare
professionals that are preparing to take the ACLS certification exam for the first time. This book will also give the seasoned healthcare professional lots of great
review information as well as a way to update themselves on the latest research and guidelines.Whichever certifying agency's program you are taking, either in a
classroom or on the internet, this book and its contents will help you succeed in this course. In this book we give you all the essential information that you will
need to successfully pass the certification course and exam on your first attempt.ACLS Certification Exam Q&A With ExplanationsMedia Kit For This BookThe Q&A With
Explanations Test-Prep And Review GuidesPass The ACLS Certification Exam On Your First Attempt!ACLS Certification Exam Q&A With ExplanationsAuthor: Michele G.
KunzAuthor: Joseph C. Kunz, Jr.Foreword: Dr. Peter Woods"Updated and expanded for 2017 using the latest guidelines and research."Amazon logoLook Inside This BookAnd
Buy Now From AmazonBook DescriptionFrom The IntroductionACLS Certification Exam Q&A With Explanations will certainly help you pass any Advanced Cardiac Life Support
Certification Course. As you look through the book, you will quickly see that this book's format is different from all other review and test preparation books.It's
like having a professor sitting right next to you as you studyThis book is specifically geared toward healthcare students and new healthcare professionals that are
preparing to take the ACLS certification exam for the first time. This book will also give the seasoned healthcare professional lots of great review information as
well as a way to update themselves on the latest research and guidelines.Whichever certifying agency's program you are taking, either in a classroom or on the
internet, this book and its contents will help you succeed in this course. In this book we give you all the essential information that you will need to successfully
pass the certification course and exam on your first attempt.Joe and I have been teaching this course to healthcare professionals and students since 1984. We know what
works and what doesn't when it comes to helping our students be successful. We had to develop almost all of the study materials for our students by ourselves because
very little existed at the time. The Zombie Notes Study Charts were some of the first study aids we developed to help our students learn a large amount of information
very quickly. We know that this format works very well because hundreds of thousands of healthcare professionals and students, in hospitals and colleges all over the
world, have used this handy, no-nonsense chart to help them successfully pass the ACLS certification exams.Therefore, in order for you to be successful on the
certification exam, and on the job, we expect you to memorize every bit of information contained within the Zombie Notes Study Charts and within this book. It is
essential that you know this information by heart and can recall it at a moment's notice. This information is not only essential for the exam, but for your career, and
the survival of your patients, as well.Updated to reflect the new 2005 emergency cardiovascular care guidelines! Popular author, Barbara Aehlert, incorporates both
prehospital and hospital management of pediatric emergencies. In a concise, easy-to-read outline format, it provides the most essential information a provider needs.
It is also the approved text for the American Safety & Health Institute's (ASHI)pediatric advanced life support course. For more information on ASHI courses, call
800-246-5101 or visit www.ashinstitute.org. Instructor resources available; contact your sales representative for details. An outline format featuring bulleted lists,
concise tables, and a user-friendly writing style makes this comprehensive text incredibly easy to read and understand. A Pretest and a Posttest consisting of multiple
choice, true/false, fill in the blank, and essay questions tests readers' overall comprehension of the material. Updated to reflect the new 2005 emergency
cardiovascular care guidelines. PALS Pearl Boxes help readers apply information covered in the text to real-life clinical situations. Sidebars contain additional
information relevant to the topics covered in the chapter, giving readers an opportunity for further learning. A laminated quick reference card gives practitioners
easy access to critical information in the field or hospital. This convenient card includes essential information regarding respiratory and heart rates, blood
pressure, basic life support interventions, Glasgow Coma Scale, airway size and equipment selection for intubation corresponding to the Broselow Resuscitation Tape,
several pediatric algorithms, and pain assessment tools.The bestselling classic that redefined our view od the relationship between beauty and female identity. In
today's world, women have more power, legal recognition, and professional success than ever before. Alongside the evident progress of the women's movement, however,
writer and journalist Naomi Wolf is troubled by a different kind of social control, which, she argues, may prove just as restrictive as the traditional image of
homemaker and wife. It's the beauty myth, an obsession with physical perfection that traps the modern woman in an endless spiral of hope, self-consciousness, and selfhatred as she tries to fulfill society's impossible definition of "the flawless beauty."Product 15-1009Imagine a study guide actually made for teachers! Because we
know your life is busy, we created a study guide that isn't like other books out there. With Cirrus Test Prep's unofficial CBEST Test Preparation: CBEST Study Guide
and Practice Test Questions Prep Book with Explanations for the California Basic Educational Skills Test you get a quick but full review of everything tested on your
certification exam. FREE online resources are also included with your study guide! Imagine having FREE practice questions, online flash cards, study "cheat" sheets,
and 35 test tips available anytime, anywhere on your cell phone or tablet. Cirrus Test Prep's resources will give you the push you need to pass your test the first
time. Pearson Education, Inc. was not involved in the creation or production of this product, is not in any way affiliated with Cirrus Test Prep, and does not sponsor
or endorse this product. Cirrus Test Prep's CBEST Test Preparation includes a full REVIEW of: INTRODUCTION READING WRITING MATHEMATICS as well as 1 FULL practice
test.Written in a conversational style, the 3rd edition of the ACLS Study Guide features unique, user-friendly, and easy to remember treatment algorithms - totally
revised to reflect the 2005 emergency cardiac care guidelines. Full-color throughout, it offers a complete, concise overview of advanced cardiovascular life support
(ACLS), acute coronary syndromes, and acute stroke. It also features easy-to-access information with Stop and Review quizzes in each chapter and a comprehensive
pretest and posttest. New to this edition are a handy ACLS quick-reference fold-out card, a heart rate ruler, and more! In addition to being an outstanding study tool,
the ACLS Study Guide, 3rd Edition is the official text for the American Safety and Health Institute ACLS certification course. For more information on ASHI courses,
call 800-246-5101 or visit www.ashinstitute.com. A pretest and posttest, each containing 50 questions with answers and rationales, provide readers with opportunities
to check comprehension prior to and after study. Chapter Objectives allow readers to preview the main points in each chapter. Quick Review boxes throughout the
chapters and Stop and Review sections at the end of the chapters test reader comprehension of the material. Chapters 1-8 comprise a Preparatory section to provide the
foundation for the case presentations in the second section. Ten case studies present real-life clinical situations enabling the reader to make decisions based on
information in the Preparatory section. Consistent organization of case studies include Objective, Skills to Master, Rhythms to Master, Medications to Master, Related
Text Chapters, Questions, Answers, Essential Actions, and Unacceptable Actions to aide in the study and mastery of material. Unique treatment algorithms - totally
revised to reflect the 2005 emergency cardiac care guidelines - simplify the new treatment guidelines, making them easier to use and remember. Chapter on Stroke has
now been expanded to include Special Resuscitation Situations. ACLS Pearl boxes contain key points and useful tips for clinical practice. Keeping it Simple boxes
contain essential information in a clear and concise manner. A heart rate ruler is included to help determine heart rate while practicing ECG recognition. A 4 x 6
pocket-size quick-reference card with key ACLS algorithms is included for field-use. Vascular Access and Medications combined into one chapter to present venous
circulation information with all relevant common medications used during a cardiac-related emergency.The Save a Life Initiative has just released its newest course:
Bloodborne Pathogens Course. This course is intended to help you prepare to address the health concerns inherent in caring for others and the possible damage the
microscopic world can inflict. Unlike traditional academic curricula, you will learn actionable ways to practice and prepare for the bacteria and pathogens you may
encounter in your career. If you become exposed to bloodborne pathogens, you will have the knowledge to reduce the chances of disease transmission and protect others,
including co-workers and patients, from possible infection. This course consists of the materials and information necessary to protect yourself and those around you
from being exposed to blood or blood-containing items that you may come into contact with throughout the course of your job.This training may be required as part of
your training for bloodborne pathogens by your employer. In addition, such training is required annually by the Occupational and Safety Health Administration (OSHA).
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Your employer will provide you with additional training, which will be referred to as an Exposure Control Plan (ECP), on bloodborne pathogens as indicated by your role
and responsibilities in your organization. This course is written by Dr. Karl F. Disque, a board-certified anesthesiologist, and a registered pharmacist. Dr. Disque
has certified thousands of healthcare professionals with his courses in CPR, AED, and First Aid, Advanced Cardiac Life Support (ACLS), Pediatric Advanced Life Support
(PALS), and Basic Life Support (BLS). This is one of the most effective and user-friendly training manuals on the market because it was created by a team dedicated to
life support education with the goal of training people to help save lives. This manual is the primary training material for certification courses provided by Save A
Life by NHCPS (www.savealife.com).Download our eBooks FREE at https://nhcps.com/free-ebooks-downloadMaking the decision to help in an emergency situation is often a
difficult choice. Be prepared for emergencies with the help of our CPR & Lifesaving QuickStudy® guide. Packed with quickly accessible information on different aspects
of lifesaving, this go-to reference will help you respond effectively in an emergency until professional help arrives. Learn how to evaluate a scene, the steps in CPR
and AED use, standard precautions, and other essential elements in the chain of survival. This durable, laminated guide also includes illustrations for easy
understanding. Keep a copy in your home, with your camping gear, at your office, in your car, etc., so that you will always be prepared.1 copy of the Basic Life
Support (BLS) For Healthcare Providers Instructor Manual (90-1036), 1 Basic Life Support (BLS) For Healthcare Providers Course And Renewal Course DVD (90-1035), 1 copy
of the Basic Life Support (BLS) For Healthcare Providers Student Manual (90-1038), and 1 American Heart Association Stopwatch (90-1509).The Save a Life Initiative has
just released its newest course: Advanced Cardiac Life Support (ACLS). This manual is based on the 2015-2020 Advanced Cardiac Life Support guidelines published by the
American Heart Association. The Advanced Cardiac Life Support (ACLS) Provider Handbook is a comprehensive resource intended for health care professionals currently
enrolled in an Advanced Cardiac Life Support Certification or Recertification Course. It serves as the primary training material for ACLS Certification and
Recertification courses. Although it is primarily intended for use during their courses, the handbook was also created to serve as daily reference material for health
care professionals. Information covered in the handbook includes ACLS instruction for adults and children through multiple case scenarios. Case scenarios include, but
are not limited to, respiratory arrest, ventricular fibrillation and bradycardia. Specific ACLS Algorithms and more are also included within the handbook. All material
included in this handbook is delivered in a manner meant to enhance learning in the most comprehensive and convenient way possible.Reflecting the 2010 Emergency
Cardiovascular Care guidelines, ACLS Study Guide, 4th Edition offers a complete, full-color overview of advanced cardiovascular life support. An easy-to-read approach
covers everything from airway management and rhythms and their management to electrical therapy, acute coronary syndromes, and acute stroke. In addition to the latest
ACLS treatment algorithms, this edition includes new case studies, new photos and illustrations, a heart rate ruler, and a handy ACLS quick-reference card for use in
the field. Written by Barbara Aehlert, ACLS Study Guide is the official textbook for the American Safety & Health Institute ACLS certification course. A pretest and
posttest -- each containing 50 questions with answers and rationales -- allow you to check your knowledge prior to and after your study. Chapter objectives preview the
main points in each chapter. Stop and Review sections at the end of the chapters help you remember the most important information. ACLS Pearls boxes offer key points
and useful tips for clinical practice. Keeping it Simple boxes provide essential information in a clear and concise manner. Ten case studies present real-life clinical
situations, allowing you to make decisions based on information in the Preparatory section. Consistent format of case studies includes Objective, Skills to Master,
Rhythms to Master, Medications to Master, Related Text Chapters, Essential Actions, and Unacceptable Actions. A heart rate ruler is included to help you interpret
ECGs. 4 x 6 pocket-size quick-reference card contains key ACLS algorithms for field use. 100 new and updated photos and illustrations show key ACLS procedures and
equipment. Pharmacological interventions are integrated into the chapters for a more cohesive learning experience. New streamlined approach reduces the number of pages
and simplifies the information you need to know.This is the most comprehensive print and electronic combination study guide case management certification! It contains
the most up-to-date information, assures a uniform base knowledge for the successful case manager, and provides: study questions and practice exams to help you assess
your skills and needs.The Save a Life Initiative has just released its newest course: Basic Life Support. This manual is based on the 2015-2020 Basic Life Support
guidelines published by the American Heart Association. The Basic Life Support (BLS) Provider Handbook is a comprehensive resource intended for health care
professionals currently enrolled in a Basic Life Support Certification or Recertification Course. It serves as the primary training material for BLS Certification and
Recertification courses. Although it is primarily intended for professionals to use during their courses, the handbook was also created to serve as daily resource
material for health care professionals. Information covered in the handbook includes Basic Life Support instruction for adults and children, AED usage, airway
obstruction and rescue breathing techniques, and more. Specific Algorithms for BLS and more are also included within the handbook. All material included in this
handbook is delivered in a manner meant to enhance learning in the most comprehensive and convenient way possible."A handbook for hunting and punishing witches to
assist the Inquisition and Church in exterminating undesirables. Mostly a compilation of superstition and folklore, the book was taken very seriously at the time it
was written in the 15th century and became a kind of spiritual law book used by judges to determine the guilt of the accused"--From publisher description.What you will
learn from this book: - Team Resuscitation Concepts - What Actually Happens in Mega Codes - BLS & ACLS Surveys - Acute Coronary Syndrome Management - Stroke Management
- Recognition of Basic Dysrhythmias - Plus 160 Review QuestionsHere’s all the information you need to respond to cardiac emergencies in one pocket-sized book! This
quick-reference guide provides easy-to-access coverage of all three levels of care—infant, child, and adult—plus listings for all drugs required for ACLS and PALS in
both adult and pediatric dosages.This manual is developed for use within advanced first aid, CPR, and AED training courses offered through the Emergency Care & Safety
Institute. Based on the 2010 International Consensus Guidelines for Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation (CPR) and Emergency Cardiac Care (ECC), Advanced First Aid, CPR, and
AED, Sixth Edition is ideal for use within college-level courses designed to certify individuals in first aid, CPR, and AED. More than a stand-alone text, this student
manual is the center of an integrated teaching and learning system that offers many resources to better support instructors and prepare students. This manual includes:
Coverage of the 2010 CPR and ECC Guidelines: Clear, concise direction on how to perform CPR and use an AED during an emergency. Current information on injuries and
illnesses: Core information for first aiders presented in a clear and straightforward format. Skill Drills: Offer step-by-step explanations and visual summaries of
important skills. Emergency Care Wrap-Up Tables: Provide a concise summary of what signs first aiders should look for and what treatment steps they should take. About
the Emergency Care & Safety Institute The Emergency Care & Safety Institute (ECSI) is an internationally renowned organization that provides training and
certifications that meet job-related requirements as defined by regulatory authorities such as OSHA, The Joint Commission, and state offices of EMS, Education,
Transportation, and Health. ECSI's courses are delivered throughout a range of industries and markets worldwide, including colleges and universities, business and
industry, government, public safety agencies, hospitals, private training companies, and secondary school systems. ECSI offers world-class training solutions in the
areas of: Advanced Cardiac Life Support Automated External Defibrillation Babysitter Safety Bloodborne and Airborne Pathogens CPR (Layperson and Health Care levels)
Driver Safety Emergency Medical Responder (formerly known as First Responder) First Aid (Standard, Advanced, Pediatric, Wilderness, and other levels) Oxygen
Administration
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